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Meeting for Former Construction 
Workers (re: pensions) 

 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawá:ke – 16, Onerahtókha/April 2007) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawá:ke 
announced that a meeting has been organized for Kahnawakeró:non who have worked 
in the Quebec construction industry. 
 
The meeting will be held at the Kahnawake Legion Branch 219 from 3 to 6 pm on 
Tuesday, 24 Onerahtókha/April. 
 
This is in regard to pension monies that may be available to people who did this type of 
work.  
 
”This meeting has been in the works for two years,” said Chief Kenneth McComber.”  It 
relates to all types of tradesmen - like carpenters, electricians and laborers - not just 
ironworkers.  If you or even a deceased family member worked in Quebec from as early 
as the 1960’s, you may be eligible for some pension monies.” 
 
Representatives from the Quebec Construction Committee (CCQ) will make a 
presentation and will be available to answer questions at the meeting.  
 
In the meantime, Chief McComber would be happy to answer any questions regarding 
this issue.    
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